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Good afternoon! Thankyou for attending the Northeast Wisconsin Manufacturing 
!ƭƭƛŀƴŎŜΩǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŎƻƴƧǳƴŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ bƻǊǘƘ {ǳƳƳƛǘΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ 
afternoon, the Alliance will recognize its 2017 All Star winners and announce the 
results of the 2017 Northeast Wisconsin Manufacturing Vitality Index study. For those 
of you who are not familiar with the Alliance, we are a manufacturer-led organization 
with more than 200 members throughout the New North.  This was a very exciting 
year for the Alliance, we celebrated our 10 year anniversary on June 6 at Lambeau 
Field.  This past year, the Board of Directors developed a five year strategic plan for 
ǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǿŜ ŜƴƘŀƴŎŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǾƛǎƛƻƴΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ά9ǾŜǊȅ bƻǊǘƘŜŀǎǘ ²ƛǎŎƻƴǎƛƴ 
ƳŀƴǳŦŀŎǘǳǊŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŦƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘŀƭŜƴǘ ƛǘ ƴŜŜŘǎΦέ  ²Ŝ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ǿƘȅ ǿŜ Ǝƻǘ 
started and directs us in all we do as an organization.  Over the ten years there has 
been a lot the organization has accomplished to help members find the talent it 
ƴŜŜŘǎΦ  [ŜǘΩǎ ǿŀǘŎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǾƛŘŜƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ǎƘƻǿƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ мл ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƛƴ WǳƴŜ 
reflecting back over the past 10 years.
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A special thank you to Element for designingthe 10 year anniversary magazine and 
opening video.
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One of the chief metrics our organization has had since its foundation in 2006 is our 
goal of increasing the number of people enrolled in New North technical colleges. I 
would like to share with you the increase in enrollments from 2005 to 2015 in just a 
couple of degree programs.  In machine-related degree programs, we have seen a 
significant increase from 180 students in 2005 to 512 people enrolled in 2015.
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Enrollments in Welding degree programs have increased from 193 in 2005 to 835 in 
2015.
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I do not believe we would have seen the increases in enrollments and new technical 
degree programs without manufacturers joining together, with one voice and one 
shared vision. The Alliance unites manufacturers with education, economic 
development and workforce development to help the region understand the vitality 
of our industry and the great careers that are available.  I want to thank our Associate 
members that joined this year. 
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Now 10 years later, there are more companiespartnering with the Alliance.  In fact 
this year, we had a record number of new members, which was 43 new members this 
year. If you are a new manufacturing or Associate member in 2016, please stand. 
Please welcome our new members for 2016. 
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Membership growth for dues paying members has increased significantly over the 
last fiveyears.  The Alliance now has 171 dues paying members plus another 36 
affiliate members.  We are now a membership of over 200 members!  
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The Alliance continues to investin the pipeline of future employees by offering 
scholarships at the two- and four-year colleges in the New North. As an organization, 
we started out with $4,000 annually for scholarships, in 2015 we invested $30,000.  I 
am pleased to inform you that we increased our annual scholarships for the 
2016/2017 college term to $40,000.  New this year, due to the shortage of Tech Ed 
Teachers, the Alliance is also sponsoring educators to get their tech ed teaching 
license.  
A very important fund raising tool for our scholarship fund is the Manufacturing First 
Expo & Excellence Awards. I would like to bring Mark Meloy, CEO of First Business 
Bank, up to the stage for a special announcement.
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The Alliance sincerely appreciates �&�]�Œ�•�š�����µ�•�]�v���•�•�������v�l�[�•��partnership and continued 
support. 
bŜȄǘΣ LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀƴ ƻǾŜǊǾƛŜǿ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ !ƭƭƛŀƴŎŜΩǎ нлмс ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎΦ CƛǊǎǘΣ ƻǳǊ K-12 
Taskforce led the developmentof manufacturing-related math problem videos. These 
videos showcase how math is used in the real world, along with giving middle and 
high school age students manufacturing career awareness. There are now 23 videos, 
filmed at EMT International, Georgia Pacific and Nercon Engineering & 
Manufacturing. On October 4, the Alliance held a video premiere, debuting the nine 
new videos filmed in 2016. Over 200 people attended, including educators from 60 
different school districts, from Slinger to Marinette. Teachers were recognized at the 
ŜǾŜƴǘΣ ǿŀƭƪƛƴƎ Řƻǿƴ ŀ ǊŜŘ ŎŀǊǇŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƛƎƴŀƎŜ ǎǘŀǘƛƴƎ ά9ŘǳŎŀǘƻǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ {ǘŀǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦέ
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